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Calgary.ca/GreenLine 

Access Road Construction and Median Removal on 114 Avenue  
Notice Date: July 24, 2025 

Beginning July 24, construction crews will begin preparation and mobilization to their construction 

office site, east of Barlow Trail S.E. and south of 114 Avenue. Crews will remove the existing medians 

in 114 Avenue west of Barlow Trail and begin construction of the temporary access road along the 

project alignment, in the green space north of the properties. Work will begin as early as July 28.  

What 

Site mobilization, median 

removals, lane closures 

 

When 

July 24–Mid-August (Phase 1) 

 

Where 

114 Avenue and Barlow Trail 

S.E. 

 
 
 

Impacts 

 
Lane closures 

 

 
Congestion and 

traffic delays 

 
Construction 

noise 

  

 

For more information and additional impacts see below or visit Calgary.ca/greenline. 

NOTICE 
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Calgary.ca/GreenLine 

What is the work? Green Line Construction – 114 Avenue and Barlow Trail S.E. Roadworks 

This is a phased project that will have several construction setups. The first phase will reduce 114 

Avenue to one lane east and westbound at points near the intersection with Barlow Trial S.E. Where 

possible, future phases will maintain as many travel lanes as possible. Future construction notices 

will be issued to communicate subsequent phases.  

For more information or if you have any questions, please call 311 or email the project team at  

greenline@calgary.ca 

 

About Green Line LRT – SE Project 

The SE Segment, from Shepard in the southeast to the Event Centre/Grand Central Station in the Beltline, 

will build the first 16 kilometres of an overall 46-kilometre vision, before connecting with the future 

Downtown Segment and into the existing Red and Blue LRT Lines. Including the Downtown Segment, Phase 1 

will build, 17.2 kilometres of twin-track LRT infrastructure, 12 new stations, a maintenance and storage 

facility, three Park and Ride lots, and 28 new modern low-floor light rail vehicles. 


